
COUNTY ASSESSOR
Bob Overbeck (D) Questions David Eisenbraun (R)
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CANDIDATE
Please check candidate’s

website for more info.

In your opinion, were there too
many property owner appeals
regarding property valuation over
the last couple of years?

Yes

If you answered "yes" to the
question above, what steps will
you take to reduce the number of
appeals if elected? (25 words or
less)

We expect protests to remain high
based on high interest rates and

values so will work on
communication and ease of

protests.

Are property values accurately
assessed in Larimer County?

No

If you answered "no" to the
question above, how can this be
corrected?  (25 words or less)

As I work to phase out outside
consultants, we will bring our

expert staff back into the picture
to provide better accuracy

regarding valuations.

What is the most pressing need
in the Assessor's department?
(25 words or less)

Staff is demoralized with the
incumbent. I will focus on

rebuilding the morale and trust,
which will in turn help the

residents.

What is your plan to address this
need?  (25 words or less)

I will work to empower them
through collaboration and

encourage them to reach out to
peer communities as we face

challenging times.


